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To 
Respected authorities, 
          
I am writing this letter in regard of hearing of the news, new laws soon imposing by the

parliament of Australia. As I came here as an international student because that’s my aim

to study in overseas. So I came here in 2007 as an international student in hospitality. I

had spend 2 years to finish my studies. Due to this my parents got hope from me to

settled as a good citizen in Australia but now when I heard this news I got shocked. At

present I had applied gsm visa and I was waiting for my temporary resident visa (TR) 

because I want to reside here permantly as for my future as I spend here my crucial years

of life so I like this country and I don’t want to leave this country. As there are many

overseas students everybody had their aims, ambition in life so please think about this

otherwise the life of students get worse, our future in your hands…

 
 
 
thanks
 


